Timaru District Plan
PRIVATE PLAN CHANGE 22 — SEADOWN PROPERTIES LIMITED
Summary of Decisions Requested

Pursuant to Clause 7 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, Timaru
District Council gives notice that the Summary of Decisions Requested by Submitters in
relation to proposed Plan Change 22 to the Timaru District Plan is available for inspection.

Copies of the Summary of Decisions Requested are available on the Timaru District Council
website at https://www.timaru.govt.nz/plan-change-status or at the Timaru District Council
office at 2 King George Place, Timaru.

Further submissions

Further submissions are now invited on the Summary of Decisions Requested. A further
submission must be limited to a matter in support of, or opposition to, a submission point in
the Summary of Decisions Requested.

A further submission must be in the form which is prescribed as Form 6 in Schedule 1 of the
Resource Management Regulations 2003 which is available from the Council office or on the
website.

Under Clause 8 of the First Schedule to the Resource Management Act 1991, the following
persons may make a further submission:

e Any person representing a relevant aspect of public interest;

e Any person that has an interest in proposed Plan Change 22 greater than the interest
the general public has; and

e Timaru District Council.

A copy of the further submission must be served on the person who made the submission to
which the further submission relates, within five working days of making the further
submission to Timaru District Council.

The closing date for further submissions is 5pm Thursday 16 July 2020.
Further submissions may be:
Posted to: Planning Department, Timaru District Council, PO Box 522, Timaru 7940.

Delivered to: A Council service centre in Timaru, Geraldine or Temuka.
Emailed to: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz Titled — “Plan Change 22 Further Submission”

Following the end of the further submission period, all further submissions received will be
summarised and published. If required, a hearing will then be arranged to consider
submissions, after which the Council will decide whether to reject or approve the plan
change. Any submitter who is not satisfied with the Council’s decision may then appeal to


https://www.timaru.govt.nz/plan-change-status
mailto:enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

the Environment Court.

For further information regarding this plan change or the process outlined above, please
contact Nathan Hole by email: nathan.hole@timdc.govt.nz or phone: (03) 687 7223.
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